
                                                                                                                                           Date: 23.09.2025 

NOTICE 

As per Government of West Bengal Notice regarding the Heavy rainfall last night 

and due to the forecast of inclement weather for next two days the College will 

remain closed on and from 24.09.2025(Wednesday) to 07.10.02025(Tuesday) on 

occasion for “DURGA PUJA” and “LAKSHMI PUJA”. Normal activity of the College 

will start on and from 08.10.2025(Wednesday) as usual time. 

                                                                                   By order 
                                                                                   Principal  
                                                                     Kazi Nazrul Islam B.Ed College 






